
 
Thank you to all who have been a part of our 
“Blessing Box” outreach ministry.  It has been 
our privilege to provide food and necessities to 
the community twice a day, every day, for the 
last 5 years.  We regret that we are no longer 
able to offer this service at this time. 
  
This ministry continues at St. Thomas Anglican 
Church Food Cupboard and Gathering Table 
Anglican Church Food Cupboard.  Daily meals 
are also available at Grace Place, 
Shelter House, and Dew Drop Inn. 
  
We are deeply grateful for the support 
and patronage of our community. 
Thank you, and God Bless you, 
 

  
                                              St. Paul’s Anglican Church 


